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The Week Ahead 
 11 - 15 March 2019 

 
Sound of the week ‘wh’ as in what 

Theme for the week Healthy Eating 

Focus for English Reading, comprehension and sentence construction and 
nouns. 

Focus for Mathematics Counting, addition, subtraction, odd and even numbers, 
number patterns, word problems, doubling money, fractions 
and rounding off. 

 
Important Dates, Notices and Reminders 

 
Friday 15 March Swimathon – please return sponsorship form as soon as possible. This 

will be a fun day for everyone. 

 Please remember to bring dog and cat food for our community 
outreach project this term. 

 
Roll of Honour / Merits 

 
This week the Foundation Phase will be awarded merit badges. 

 
From the Sports Desk 

 
General Mid-term - Change of Sporting Codes 

Just to add a little bit of clarity on Extra Murals for the 
rest of the term.  
Mondays: Grades 1 to 3 do cross country or soccer from 
1:15 to 2pm.  
Grades 4 to 6 do cross country. 
Wednesdays: Grades 1 to 3 practice netball. 
Grades 4 to 6 also practice netball. 
Thursday: Grades 4 to 6 do soccer.  
Note that these changes only reflect changes to ball 
games. All other Extra Murals remain the same.  

Record of Performances 1. The cricket match against Jubilate went ahead 
as planned on Wednesday, the 27th of February. 
Even though we did not win the match, we gave 
a good account of ourselves particularly, in the 
area of fielding.  

2. The girls also travelled to Grayston School on 
Thursday, 28 February where they lost their 
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match. However, they played well and also 
fielded well.  

3. The match which was meant to be played 
against Pecanwood College was cancelled.      

Fixtures: Next Week 1. Friday 15 March, 2019: Cedarwood Swimathon 
starting at 9:30 am at the Cedarwood Pool. 

 

From the Desk of the Headmaster 
 

1. Thank you to everyone who assisted with the reopening of the hall.  

2. Outreach. Please support our outreach to the Woodrock Animal Shelter by donating pet 
food. It can be delivered to Mrs van der Merwe’s classroom. 

3. Parent workshop on 19 March from 07h15 to 08h00 on the new report format. 

 
 


